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GGAA Newsletter  April 2019 

Dear Plotholder, 

  

 Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 30 April 2019 at 

8pm at the Community Association for West Hampstead, 17 Dornfell 

Street, London NW6 1QN. 

It is just off Mill Lane near the Alliance Pub. All plotholders are welcome. 

Tea and biscuits will be available.  Please note that this is not our 

normal location. Parking near the hall should be relatively easy.  The 

paperwork for the AGM will follow soon. 

 We are changing the padlocks on the gates because it seems that too 

many people who are not plotholders have keys. They will be 

combination padlocks and we will inform you of the code by email.  We 

will change the code quite frequently. Please do not pass it on to non-

plotholders. 

 The Trading Hut has a new stock of potatoes and onions, and seeds. 
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 The heap of rubbish in the main car park has been removed. Now it has 

gone please do not dump any more rubbish there. If you do you will be 

on CCTV and we will require you to remove it from the site. 
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